
MONDAY WALKING GROUP  

Mon 13th Mar 2023-Meet at The Chase café,      

Cannock Chase Enterprise Centre, Hednesford  

WS12 0QW 

Mon 20th Mar 2023– Meet at Whitehouse car park, 

Penkridge Bank Road, leader Yvonne bring your 

flasks 

Mon 27th March 2023– Meet at Shoal Hill Tavern 

WS11 1RF 

 

Meet at 9.45am for 10am start. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

Short Tennis Has started up again Please 

get in touch if you are interested in   

playing. 

 
 

A polite reminder— 
 

. Please can we remind all car 

users at Sheepfair not to park in the 

hatched areas or to double park, failure 

to do this could result in a parking fine. 
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Newsletter  
Items for the newsletter should be sent  to  

 Kath Bryan, please.  

Email:  bkath326@gmail.com  Mobile: 07722 301612 

Coffee Morning— 

March 16th 2023 

Speaker Steve Geale, talking  about 
Stafford Prison  

June 15th 2023— 

Musical Entertainment -‘Chloe’ 

Sept. 21st 2023 – TBA 

 

Dec 21st 2023– TBA 

 

It’s still important to keep in touch with 

your   Phoenix friends by  

Text, email, phone or even  

write a letter! 

not everyone has internet connection. 

Phoenix now has a Facebook page - 

You can find it on Rugeley Phoenix Group 

Or on 

www.facebook.com/groups/RugeleyPhoenixClub/ 

(This is a closed facebook page just for Rugeley  

Phoenix members). 

—————————————————— 

 

Rhoda is very happy to send cards for  
Condolences,  Get Well etc.            

for Phoenix members.                        

Please contact her on  -  

07752 206999 

rhodadavidson@btinternet.com  

 

If you would like to put a notice in 
the Newsletter please let me know. 

at   

bkath326@gmail.com 

Warm Hub 

St Michaels Church, Brereton. 

3rd Wednesday of the month 

Book on 07773001813 

   SAVE THE DATE 

The Committee are looking to 

hold a Coronation celebration at 

Sheep Fair on                

Tuesday 9th May 2023. 

More details to follow soon! 



Theatre Trips     

My Fair Lady 15th March 2p.m. 

Coach picking up at 11.50 Stag’s Leap 

12.00 Rugeley bus station. Please be 

prompt. 

Also, I have just four tickets for The Lion 

King,12th July,£66 all in. Phone 582358. 

Non members may come. Thank you so 

much  Moira x  

Please contact Moira 01889 582358  

 

Wednesday Short Walks—  

           Is up and running, well walking again. 

 

Mar 15th 2023—Elford Walled Gardens, 

Church, B79 9BZ 

Mar 22nd 2023 Great Haywood ST18 0RQ 

Mar 29th 2023 Springslade Lodge WS12 4PT 

Apr 5th Barton Marina DE13 8AS 

April 12th 2023 Shoal Hill WS11 1RF 

Contact— Pat Wall for more Information 

 

We have a member who is willing to lead the 

Bowling group, next season, if you are    

interested let Sue or Elaine know. 

 

Unused Medicines– 

Please contact C. Faulkner or I. Faulkner – 01889 582280 

Many thanks to everyone who has donated 
their unused  medication in the past, and we 
would love you to continue to do so. 

Please get in touch with Clive or Irene Faulk-
ner and they will  collect.  

 

For safety reasons please don’t leave it in the 
kitchen at Sheep Fair.  

 

From The Chair  Phoenix membership  

currently stands at 292, good to see new members 

attending all groups. 

A date for your diaries, Tuesday 9th May Phoenix 

will be celebrating the coronation of King Charles. 

There will be lots going on at Sheepfair so keep an 

eye out for up-and-coming events. We will be 

forming a subcommittee should you have any ideas 

you would like to share  or dare I say participate 

in helping out.   Its all about making memories.  

 

Coffee morning is downstairs at Lea Hall on 

Thursday 16th March 10am with Steve Geale. 

See you there Elaine x 

CHAIRMAN’S  EMAIL— Chairman@rugeleyphoenix,org.u 

Reducing the use of paper and printing. 

In order to help in just a small way to   saving 

the environment, we will only be printing a   

limited  number of paper copies of the Phoenix 

Newsletters. 

You can receive a copy by email, (let me know 

if you want to receive one at 

bkath326@gmail.com), there are also copies at 

Sheep Fair, on the Phoenix website and on the 

Phoenix Facebook page.  

ONLINE SAFETY 

Just a reminder about online safety, if in 
doubt about emails do not open them, bin 
them. The same with calls -if you don’t  
recognise the number you don’t have to  
answer it!  

Be extra careful lots of scams around this 
time of year. 

Line Dancing   The Phoenix Line dancing group is 

now full, but they have started a wai4ng list.  If 

anyone is looking to join, they can add their 

names to the wai4ng list by contac4ng Sue 

Plumbe on this  number- 07947535224 

 

Don’t forget Sheep Fair is closed on 
Wednesday 15th March 2023 &  

Thursday 16th March, the decorators 
are in. 


